Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

We hope that your family has enjoyed these summer months and we are excited to get the next chapter of Bartram Trail High School history started!

For the 2019-2020 school year, **LOCKERS** will only be assigned via **ONLINE REGISTRATION.**

PLEASE NOTE, due to use of Schoology, online textbooks, classroom book sets, and the sheer size of the school; we have found that most students at Bartram Trail do not use their lockers.

Please have a conversation with your student to determine whether a locker is necessary. This is a decision that can wait until well into the school year if necessary.

However, if you would like your student to have a locker assigned, please click on the following link and fill out the online form:

10th, 11th, and 12th Grade Locker Registration

As the requests are collected, students will be assigned. Locker locations/combinations will be placed on student's HAC accounts and will be visible on hard copy student schedules distributed on the 1st day of school.

Over the next week, you will be receiving daily emails from Bartram Trail. These emails will go over, in detail, the following topics: upcoming dates, district correspondence, forms, transportation, attendance, daily operations, and first day of school.

Thank you for everything you do for Bear Nation! We look forward to a great start to the 2019-2020 school year.